City of Aurora

Wonth Discovering o auroragovary

Planning & Development Services 4D
Q)

Planning Division

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300
Aurora, Colorado 80012
303.739.7250

September 19, 2019

CIiff Stout

EMG Company

510 E Memorial Road Suite A-1
Oklahoma City, OK 73114

Re: Development Application DA-1013-14
Southeast Commons Subdivision Filing No 8 — Replat
Location: QS:13G — Southeast Corner of E Evans Avenue and S Abilene Street
Case Number{s): 2019-3049-00

Dear Mr. Stout:

The Planning Department has received your Development Application and assigned it to Christopher Johnson who
will be your Case Manager. Christopher will be responsible for processing the application and guiding it through the
Planning Department's review process.

Our projected schedule is as follows:

The processing start date for this review cycle was Monday, September 16, 2019
The City's initial review comments on your application are due to you on Thursday, October 10, 2019.

For additional information about your application contact Christopher Johnson at 303-739-7112. If at any time you
have concerns about the timing or content of our reviews or any other questions, you may also call me directly at 303-
739-7238.

We look forward to working with you!

Mindy Pa z l

Planning Manager
City of Aurora, Planning Department

Singerely,

cc: Weylan Bryant - Engineering Service Company 14190 E Evans Ave Aurora, CO 80014
Christopher Johnson, Case Manager
Susan Barkman, Neighborhood Services
Mark Geyer, ODA
Filed: KASDAAO13-14app.ntf



